
 

How to Contact Maine’s Congressional Delegation 
 
We have heard directly from our Congressional delegation and their staff that they 
want to hear what you think about Elliotsville Plantation, Inc.’s proposal for a new 
National Park and National Recreation Area in Maine. Contacting them is the most 
effective way to advocate for the proposal at this time. Please consider calling or 
writing to them to tell them why you think a new National Park and National 
Recreation Area is good for Maine. 
 

For Addressing Letters      

 
Senator Susan Collins    Representative Chellie Pingree 
413 Senate Office Building   1318 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Senator Angus King    Representative Bruce Poliquin 
359 Senate Office Building   426 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510    Washington, DC 20515 
 
 
We recommend sending letters as an email attachment:  
 
Senator Susan Collins, email State Director Carol Woodcock at  
Carol_Woodcock@collins.senate.gov  
 
Senator Angus King, email Legislative Assistant Chris Rauscher at  
Chris_Rauscher@king.senate.gov  
  
Representative Chellie Pingree, email Communications Director Willie Ritch at 
willy.ritch@email.house.gov  
  
Representative Bruce Poliquin, email Chief of Staff Matt Hutson at 
matt.hutson@mail.house.gov  
 

To Call 
 
Sen. Susan Collins    (202) 224-2523 
Sen. Angus King   (202) 224-5344 
Rep. Chellie Pingree  (202) 225-6116 
Rep. Bruce Poliquin  (202) 225-6306  
 
  
If you need any assistance, contact NRCM North Woods Outreach Coordinator  
Eliza Donoghue at eliza@nrcm.org or (207) 430-0118. If you write a letter, please 
let us know. Thank you in advance! 


